Parade day

On June 24, 2012, thousands of New Yorkers gathered for the
annual gay pride march making their way down Fifth Avenue
towards the West Village to celebrate the gay community and
the one-year anniversary marking the passage of same-sex
marriage in New York. 2012’s cavalcade was led by Grand
Marshalls Cyndi Lauper, Chris Salgardo, Phyllis Siegel, and
Connie Kopelov.
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Tahrir Square

During the uprising the capital city of Cairo was described as
“a war zone. The protesters defied the government-imposed
curfew and the police and military did not enforce it. The

presence of Egypt’s Central Security Forces police, loyal to
Mubarak, was gradually replaced by large restrained military
troops. In the absence of police,
The Egyptian Revolution of 2011, locally called January 25
Revolution, was a diverse movement of demonstrations, marches,
plaza occupations, and riots. On 25 January 2011; Millions of
protesters Came to Freedom Square (Tahrir) in Cairo to chant
against their oppressive regime and demanded the overthrow of
the regime of Egyptian President Hosni Mubarak. There were
from a variety of socio-economic and religious backgrounds.
Violent clashes between security forces and protesters
resulted in at least 846 people killed and 100,000 injured.

Egypt Uprising

The Egyptian Revolution of 2011, locally called January 25
Revolution, was a diverse movement of demonstrations, marches,
plaza occupations, and riots. On 25 January 2011; Millions of
protesters Came to Freedom Square (Tahrir) in Cairo to chant
against their oppressive regime and demanded the overthrow of
the regime of Egyptian President Hosni Mubarak. There were
from a variety of socio-economic and religious backgrounds.
Violent clashes between security forces and protesters
resulted in at least 846 people killed and 100,000 injured.

Libya; Battle of Sirte

The Battle of Sirte was the final battle of the Libyan civil
war, beginning when the National Liberation Army attacked the
last remnants of the Libyan army still loyal to Muammar
Gaddafi in his hometown and designated capital of Sirte, on
the Gulf of Sidra.( September-October 2011)

